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Manav

From: Manav [manav@mchi.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2011 11:26 AM
To: 'Sandeep Runwal'
Cc: 'Gracie - Runwal'
Subject: Recommendation by the 7 members committee for rental housing has been prepared and 

sent to Chief Minister’s Office. 

Ref. No. MCHI/SEC/11-12/128 
Thursday, November 03, 2011

 
Shri Sandeep Runwal 
Coordinator, MCHI 

 
Dear Sandeep, 
 
We understand the recommendation by the 7 members committee for rental housing has been 
prepared and sent to Chief Minister’s Office.  
 
You are requested to kindly make use of your good offices to get the copy of the same and share 
with us to decide the next steps. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
With best regards, 
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry 
 
            Sd/- 

Boman Irani 
Hon. Secretary 
 
 

 


